JANUARY 2010



DEVELOPMENT CONTROL

The following applications are on display to the public in the Committee Room starting Monday 18th January until Friday 5th February.

Le Clos de Vivier – re-specification of roof to a single ridge.

Le Clos Bourel – four new chicken sheds to replace fourteen existing sheds.

Any comments should be made in writing to -

The Secretary to the Development Control Committee, Committee Office, Sark GY9 0SF Full reasons must be given if it is believed that permission should not be granted. (Should an application be refused and the applicant makes an appeal, any objections have to be made available to the appellant)

NEW APPLICATIONS WITH FEE OR COMMENTS ON APPLICATIONS IN THE PUBLIC BOXES MUST REACH THE COMMITTEE OFFICE BY Midday on Friday 5th February 2010

Applications or comments made after that date will be discounted or postponed until the March meeting

Decisions made on the applications posted in the Boxes during December/January

Myrtle Cottage - extension REFUSED

Decisions made on other applications considered on 12th January 2010

Food Stop – rear extension to retail outlet – <u>REFUSED</u>

Telephone Exchange Communication Mast – replacement antennae – <u>APPROVED</u>

Beau Sejour – solar panel <u>RETROSPECTIVE APPLICATION</u> – <u>APPROVED</u>

18th January 2010

Antony Dunks, Chairman, Development Control Committee

Enquiries to commsec@gov.sark.gg or call 01481 832118